
 

 

NOTICE TO APPEAR 
 
City Code Section 10-48(e) requires Applicants for liquor licenses to appear before 
the NPU in which the proposed licensed establishment is located. You are 
scheduled to appear before: 
 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD PLANNING UNIT: N 

 
MEETING DATE: December 29, 2020,  7:00 PM, which DCP has determined to be the date 
of the next regularly scheduled meeting at which it is possible for the Applicant to 
appear. Contact the NPU Chair for meeting details: 
 

 
Contact person: Christopher Leerssen, (404) 226-4219, npunchair@gmail.com    

 
 

The Applicant should be familiar with City Code Sec. 10-48. Among other things, City 
Code Sec. 10-48(f) provides in pertinent part: 
 
All Applicants for licenses to sell alcohol shall abide by the following regulations 
pertaining to appearances before the appropriate NPU:  
 

• The Applicant shall appear before the appropriate NPU on the scheduled date set 
forth in the notice to appear.  

• At such meeting, the Applicant shall be prepared to respond, to the best of his or her 
ability, to any questions regarding Section 1 of the application.  

• The Applicant shall provide, to the best of his or her ability, any additional relevant 
information about the proposed licensed establishment, which the NPU members 
want to know.  

 
 

City Code does NOT require liquor license Applicants to attend any neighborhood 
meeting(s) as a pre-condition to being heard by the NPU on the meeting date noted in 
the Notice to Appear. 
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